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Nunavut Liquor Enforcement and Inspections 
 

CONTRACT LIQUOR INSPECTORS 
 

Cambridge Bay, Kinngait, Iqaluit and Rankin Inlet 
 

Contract liquor inspectors are needed on a contractual basis, in Cambridge 
Bay, Kinngait, Iqaluit and Rankin Inlet, to ensure licensed premises and 
special occasion permit holders comply with the provisions of the Nunavut 
Liquor Act and Regulations. 
 
Experience in enforcement along with the ability to interpret acts and 
regulations would be considered an asset. You must have good written and 
oral communication skills. Weekends and late evening inspections are 
done on an as-needed basis. 
 
Successful candidates must submit to a criminal record check and provide 
their own transportation. 
 
Training will be provided. 
 
Candidates must clearly identify their eligibility in order to receive priority 
consideration under the Nunavut Priority Hiring Policy. 
 
To apply, submit your resumé to: 
 
Maud Pelletier de Simini  
Chief Liquor Inspector 
Department of Finance 
Iqaluit, Nunavut X0A 0H0  
mpelletierdesimini@gov.nu.ca  
Tel: 867-975-6816 
Fax: 867 975-6849 
 
 
Closing date: Open until filled.  
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